
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Friday, February 9th is an Optional Workday, and Monday, 
February 12th is a Required Workday. There are several events 
planned on the 12th, so please be sure to check your calendar(s) for 
details.

● Committee meetings begin this week, with the HSOC committee 
meeting Monday at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room.

● Make sure to submit any SIT items to Mrs. Bush this coming week, as 
our February SIT meeting is Friday, February 16th.

● Our next district-wide EC meeting will take place Wednesday, 
February 14th at 3:30 PM at Central Office.

Week of February 5 - 9 Upcoming Events:
February 5 - 9 Committee Meeting Week

February 9 Optional Workday

February 12 Required Workday
Bus Driver Appreciation Breakfast

February 13 PTO Meeting at 5:30 PM via Zoom

February 14 EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM at Central Office

February 16 February SIT Meeting at 1:00 PM in the conference room

February 21 Faculty Meeting at 3:15 PM in the Cafeteria



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good afternoon everyone!

Looking ahead to next week, we will be having committee meetings pick back up 
for the month of February, and the HSOC committee is meeting Monday at 1:00 
PM in the conference room. I also saw some outstanding activities this week 

that classrooms/teachers were doing with their students, with some great 
student engagement. Please keep that up--I know it is having a positive impact 

on our students!

Our final round of observations are coming--for everyone. While I do not 
expect them this week, this round will be unannounced, and will certainly 

begin the following week. If you have any questions about what I am looking 
for, or desire any coaching whatsoever, please come see me or let me know. 

End-Of-Year’s will not take place until closer to April. 

I hope that all of you have a great weekend, and I will see all of you on 
Monday!




